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Queen Elizabeth II  

       1926 - 2022

We are all deeply saddened by the 
news of the death of Queen 

Elizabeth II. She was an incredible 
lady, who devoted her life to the 

service of others. As a school we 
will remember her and celebrate 

her life.  We are proud that she met 
our previous headteacher, Miss 
Hocking and awarded her a MBE 

for services to education. 

We are also so grateful for the 
memories we have of our wonderful 

Platinum Jubilee celebrations. 

Rest in Peace.
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We are so glad to be back and 
have had a wonderful week with 
the children.  They have settled 
in well and it has been lovely to 
see lots of smiling faces. Thank 
you for making sure that the 
children have been in uniform 
this week, they look so smart.  
Please keep ensuring they have 
uniform on every day.  

At Herbert Thompson we have a vision which is what 
we want for all our community.

We believe in a world where all members of 
the Herbert Thompson community live with 
positive values and behaviours and have the 

aspirations and skills to lead happy and 
successful futures.

Our vision is so important to us. I look forward to 
sharing more details of this with you. 

Wishing you all a great weekend. 
Kind regards, Mrs Marsh


